
Western Pennsylvania
School for the Deaf

Attention: Food Service
Management Companies
The Western Pennsylvania
School for the Deaf (WPSD)
invites FSMCs to respond to
an RFP for our Food Service
Management Services
contract. The Food Service
Management Company will
provide services according to
the U.S. Dept. of Agriculture
(USDA) regulations and
guidelines, and in compliance
with PA Dept. of Education
policies and
guidelines. Documentation
may be obtained by calling
Steven Quagliani at (412)
244-4246, or by emailing
squagliani@wpsd.org. You
may also reply in writing to the
following address:

Steven Quagliani - WPSD
300 E. Swissvale Ave.

Pittsburgh, PA 15218-1419
To  be  eligible,  FSMCs  must
attend the pre-bid conference
on Tuesday, February 6, 2024
at 10:00 a.m. All bids must be
received  by  9:00  a.m.  on
Thursday,  March  7,
2024. WPSD reserves the right
to reject any and all bids.


